
13 October 2014      09:05 

 

 

No EAS RWT was received from NOAA/CYS for the period  of 10/5/2014 thru 10/11/2014 due to 

WXM37 being out of service for tower work.  This status was obtained via a phone conversation 

with NOAA Cheyenne  at 09:02 13 Oct. 2014 (1-307-772-2468 x 726). 

 

It has since been verified as having returned to service 08:53 13 Oct 2014. 
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